
 

O​​c​​t​​o​​b​​e​​r 

Ms. Maggie’s Monthly 
Newsletter 

 

Upcoming Events 
Fall Festival 
The Annual Fall Festival will be held October               
30th starting at 5:00 p.m. Food will be given                 
out in each classroom along with many             
Halloween games and tricks. Mrs. Rollins           
will be reading Halloween Tales in the             
library, Coach Gibbs will have spooky games             
out on the playground, and Principal           
Wilburn will be hosting a Haunted House in               
the gymnasium. Families are welcome to           
join! Get ready to be spooked! 
 
Book Reading 
The Fourth Grade     
teachers have decided     
to do a Halloween       
Book Reading on     
October 26th during     
recess. Students ​do not       
have to attend, but they are all welcome to                 
stay the entire hour. Ms. Maggie, Mrs.             
Allison, and Mrs. Caroline ask if their             
students would bring their favorite         
Halloween books to school for them to read               
to the fourth graders. See you there! 
 
Student of the Month 
Ms. Maggie has chosen Lena Schreit for her               
October Student of the Month. Lena is             
always a joy to have in class. She loves to                   
learn and creates a fun class environment             
every single day of class. Congratulations,           

Ms. Lena! Please meet with the rest of the                 
SOTMs in Fourth Grade hall on October             
12th during recess to take a group picture. 
 
October Birthdays 

● Ms. Maggie’s Class: 
○ Charlotte: October 18th 
○ Mason: October 31st 

● Mrs. Allison’s Class: 
○ Mrs. Allison: October 6th 
○ Danielle: October 11th 
○ Cameron: October 21st 

● Mrs. Caroline’s Class: 
○ Avery: October 6th 
○ Lane: October 9th 
○ Shelby: October 13th 

 
Pumpkin Competition 
The Fourth Grade classes are going to be               
competing to see who can grow the largest               
pumpkin from the school pumpkin patch.           
Students will help their teacher plant the             
pumpkin on October 5th. On October 25th,             
everyone will go to the pumpkin patch to               
see which class grew the largest pumpkin.             
The winning class will get to have             
Halloween Treats on the last Friday of             
October. 
 
Volunteer Opportunity 
For Halloween this year, Baldwin         
Elementary has decided to raise money and             
items for the Mission Outreach. If you or               

Happy Halloween! 

-Ms. Maggie 



 

O​​c​​t​​o​​b​​e​​r 

Ms. Maggie’s Monthly 
Newsletter 

 

your child would like to donate items or               
help with delivery, please contact your           
child’s teacher for more information. 

Happy Halloween! 

-Ms. Maggie 


